
Friday 20th December 2024

South Bank University Academy - Admission Consultation 2026-2027

Dear Parents, local community members, interested parties, local councillors,
Headteachers, Principals and Local Authority colleagues.

South Bank Academies is the Admission Authority for South Bank University Academy
and is currently consulting on admission arrangements for the school for September
2026 entry. We would welcome your views on proposed changes to the
oversubscription criteria below.

Please visit the website at South Bank University Academy to view their proposed
changes to the admissions criteria.

The consultation period will run from Friday 23rd December 2024 to Friday 31st January
2025, when this consultation closes.

All comments or queries should be sent by clicking on Submit your Response and
completing the online form by 31 January 2025 when this consultation closes.

Kind regards,

Matt Goss
Assistant Principal

https://www.southbankua.org.uk/join-sbua/transition-from-year-6
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeHE0Q4n8Il2uw7fLmzKuAG2cPjx7424J26pnjYpoOUT_YCew/viewform?usp=pp_url

